
The  Most  Instagrammable
Restaurants  and  Cafés  in
Edinburgh
Are you in Edinburgh or planning to visit? Then, you can get
some of their fantastic food. Edinburgh has its share of great
restaurants and cafes to give you a taste of Scotland. This
post will look at several of them. Even if you don’t plan to
visit, these Instagram posts will whet your appetite. Also,
visit ViralGrowing to learn how to grow your account. There,
you can boost your Instagram and gain more fans for your
profile.
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A post shared by Giraffe's Food Adventures (@giraffesfoodadventures)

Let these mice lead the way if you’re looking for some great
pizza. 3 Blind Mice has many craft pizzas to choose from,
alongside some frosty drinks. They also have salmon, tartare,
and  other  unique  dishes  if  you’re  feeling  something  more
regal. As you can see from this photo, they have traditional
pizzas alongside some delicious veggie dishes. Who says that a
pizza place has to be unhealthy?

Doctors

https://www.instagram.com/p/C1AlJAWInL6/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading
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A post shared by The Doctors Edinburgh (@doctorsbaredi)

Very few people are excited to go to the doctor’s. But many
people are excited to go to Doctors. Doctors have plenty of
pub  food  to  choose  from.  Visitors  can  grab  themselves  a
delicious burger or try some Scotland favorites. For example,
they have haddock goujons. These are fish filets made from
haddock, a fish found in Scotland. As you can see from this
picture, Doctors have plenty of pubs to go around, whether
alone or with many friends. So take a visit to Doctors for
your health.

https://www.instagram.com/p/C2SatPVpqNG/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading


Haldi
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A post shared by ����� | Indian Bistro Edinburgh (@haldi.edinburgh)

No matter where you are in the world, Indian food reigns
supreme. It’s packed with flavor, it’s filling, and it’s great
for the whole family. Haldi is an excellent location to visit

https://www.instagram.com/p/C2R6G6DOmNC/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading


when  you’re  in  Edinburgh.  It  has  butter  chicken  and  naan
alongside more obscure Indian dishes. As you can see from this
photo, not only does the food look delicious, but it is a
place where you can kick back, relax, and enjoy a good book.
It’s delicious for both newcomers and experienced fans of
Indian food.

Quick & Plenty Cafe
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A post shared by Johnny Clason (@quickandplentycafe)

Another cafe that you may want to try is Quick & Plenty. It’s
been a staple of Scotland for over 100 years, opening in 1923.
One  feature  of  this  cafe  is  that  they  have  an  all-day
breakfast!

Don’t you hate it when you get up late or have another reason
why you missed breakfast? Well, at Quick & Plenty, you can
have an all-day breakfast. Also, you can get a full breakfast,
which Scotland is known for. Their breakfast has egg, sausage,
bacon, haggis, scones, beans, black pudding, and more. After
eating it, you’ll be so full you may not need another meal all
day.

Makars Mash Bar
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A post shared by Makars Mash Bar – Edinburgh (@makarsmashbar)

If you’re new to Scotland, Makars Mash Bar may be one of the
best places to start. This place has it all, from haggis
starters to lamb shanks. When you order, you can also choose
your mash at the end. Would you like some cheese mash? How
about black pudding? If you want vegan options, they have
those as well. Just look at this photo. No matter where you’re
from, everyone loves a good mash.

Tapas3

https://www.instagram.com/p/C24lygxI4xF/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading


View this post on Instagram

A post shared by Tapas3 (@tapastres)

If you’re looking for a Spanish experience, then visit Tapas3.
For those who do not know what tapas is, it’s Spanish for an
appetizer. They have many great appetizers, from calamari to
peppers. Also, they have delicious dishes—for example, the
dish  in  the  picture.  You  may  enjoy  octopus  with  mash,
potatoes, tomatoes, or capers if you like it. Of course, if
you are a vegetarian or vegan, Tapas3 has plenty of options
for you as well.

https://www.instagram.com/p/C20H-5kImDX/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading


Quinn’s Cafe
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A post shared by 이보영 (@l_by_98)

Let’s return to the world of traditional Scottish cafes with
Quinn’s. It’s similar to several on this list, complete with
all-day breakfast, tea, and that full breakfast you’ll love.

https://www.instagram.com/p/C1PZmFwLbh-/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading


What we enjoy about this cafe is how old-timey it looks. Its
exterior looks like it could come from a long past, yet its
interior is up-to-date. As you can see from this photo, it’s a
great place to enjoy Scottish food, especially if you’re a
tourist. But even native Scots love this place, meaning that
it must be great.

The Tollhouse
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A post shared by @thetollhousecanonmills

If you want a fancy dinner, why not visit The Tollhouse? This
place  uses  locally  sourced  ingredients  and  brings  some
incredible dishes. For example, baked cod, braised ox cheek,
roast duck breast, and drinks galore.

It’s a great place to go on a date, with friends, or even as a
meal yourself. You’ll immediately notice the fresh ingredients
popping out when you look at this photo. It’s mouth-watering,
isn’t it? So, you can’t go wrong here if you’re looking for a
premium experience.

Mary’s Milk Bar
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A post shared by Robyn (@mrs_robyn_laura)

We’ve  listed  many  places  to  go  if  you  want  dinner  or
breakfast. But what if you just have a sweet tooth? Then, you
may want to head over to Mary’s Milk Bar.

This place is a Scottish legend for a few reasons. The ice
cream is handmade every morning, so you get something fresh
and delicious. Also, they change their flavors often. Just
when you think you’ve tried them all, they will surprise you
with some unique and tasty flavors. Overall, it’s an excellent
place to try when you’re done exploring or during. Also, as
you can see from this photo, there is a long line during peak
hours. But there’s a reason for that. It’s just plain worth
it. So if you go, bring some entertainment or visit during the
off-season.

Final Thoughts
These are several restaurants Edinburgh has to offer. As you
can see, they have both restaurants that bring traditional
Scottish dishes to the modern world and more diverse places to
visit. Not only that, but there are some great places for
desserts. And as a reminder, this is only a tiny sampling of

https://www.instagram.com/p/CctKExwrzIA/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading


their foods. Odds are, you can see and find a hole in the wall
that we didn’t mention. So when you visit, come hungry, and
leave room for seconds.


